
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 10, 1997 

 

Ms. Carol Keeley 

Supervisor 

JFK Task Force 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20536 

 

Re: Additional Information and Records Request FBI-21 (Edisen, et al.) 
 

Dear Carol: 

 

The ARRB staff requests access to records from FBI Headquarters and the Baltimore, Dallas, Denver, 

New Orleans, and Washington, D.C. field offices related to the following individuals:  

 

(a) Adele Elvira Uskali Edisen;
1
 

 

(b) Jose Rivera (reportedly a physician who worked at the National Institutes of Health in 

1963); and  

 

(c) Winston de Monsabert (or “Monsavert”) (reportedly affiliated with the Biochemistry 

Department of Loyola University in New Orleans in 1963). 

 

In public testimony before the Review Board and on other occasions, Dr. Edisen has stated that, in 

New Orleans on November 24, 1963, she recounted to an FBI agent and a Secret Service agent her 

knowledge of apparent dealings that Dr. Rivera and Mr. de Monsabert had with Lee Harvey Oswald 

in 1963. 

 

If you find that records responsive to this request have already been processed under the JFK Act, 

please identify those records for us. 

                                                 
1Concerning this person, we request that searches of the appropriate indices be made under the 

names “Elvira,” “Uskali,” and “Edisen.”  
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As always, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 


